

ENGLISH DIAGNOSTIC ASSESSMENT



Name :

Class :

Choose the best answer!

1. I went to the library yesterday with my friends. ____ borrowed a book on history, and ____ borrowed a book on science.

She, I

I, they

They, we

We, they

2. The package arrived yesterday. ____ was addressed to me.

They

He

She

It

3. The teacher gave the students a difficult exam. ____ were all very nervous.

They

It

She

He

4. I don't go to school on ...

Sunday

Tuesday

Monday

Wednesday

5. Olan : _____
Gita : Today is Monday.

What is day?

What today is it?

What day is today?

What was yesterday?

6. Today is Sunday. Tomorrow will be _____

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

7. Today is Monday. The day before yesterday was _____

Wednesday

Saturday

Thursday

Friday

8. Mia : Excuse me, Susi. What time is it now?

Susi : _____

Mia : Thank you.

A. ten past two

B. ten to two

C. a quarter past two

D. a quarter to two



9. Ria : Excuse me, Milda _____

Milda : It's eight o'clock.

Rio : Thank you

What time is it now?

What are you doing?

What day is it today?

What date is it today?

Change the sentence below into negative and interrogative form!

10. (+) He goes to school

(-)

(?)

Change the words in the bracket into the past form!

11. The students of class 8B (do) a project last week. First the pupils (choose) what they wanted to do. Then they (get) information from books and brochures, and they (talk) to a lot of people. They (find) some interesting photos in the library.

Read the text to answer questions 12 to 21

Jaka Tarub and Nawang Wulan

Long time ago, in Dadapan Village, there was a young man called Jaka Tarub. The villagers loved him because he was very polite, honest and helpful. Jaka Tarub was a woodsman. Every day, Jaka Tarub went to the woods gathering branches. In his spare time, he often helped the villagers to take care of a farm. Once in a while he gave a carpenter a helping hand as well.

One day, Jaka Tarub went to Bunder Woods to gather some branches. Suddenly, he heard some noise from a Roban Waterfall which was located in the middle of Bunder Woods. He was curious. Slowly, Jaka Tarub walked to the area. When he arrived there, he saw seven beautiful girls enjoying the breathtaking scenery of the waterfall. All of them were holding a shawl. Jaka Tarub was really amazed by

their beauty. A few moments later, the girls slowly wore their shawls over their shoulders. Amazingly, after they wore the shawls, they flew to the sky following a rainbow path. They were not humans. They were fairies! After that Jaka Tarub went home. He was very restless. He was still thinking about those seven beautiful girls.

On the next day, Jaka Tarub decided to go back to Roban Waterfall. As he arrived there, he saw one of the fairy crying. Jaka Tarub approached the poor fairy and said, "What's wrong? Why are you crying? And where are your sisters?"

"I tore my shawl on thorns of wild shrubs as I stood up. I cannot fly and go back home. All my sisters have left me because the rainbow path was about to fade away. My name is Nawang Wulan."

"I'll help you to fix it. If it doesn't work, you can stay at my house." Said Jaka Tarub. Then both of them headed back to the village. Jaka Tarub did his best to fix the shawl, alas, It didn't work. This made Nawang Wulan fail to fly back home. As time went by, they fell in love to each other and decided to get married. After getting married, Nawang Wulan told her husband that she had great skill to weave, she would weave cloth for him to sell in the market to earn much money. Finally, they lived happily ever after.

12. The villagers loved Jaka Tarub because he was...

- A. a hard-working woodsman
- B. a poor villager
- C. a kind young man
- D. a fairy helper

13. What did Jaka Tarub initially do to earn a living?

- A. Repairing wooden objects.
- B. Selling firewood
- C. Taking care of a farm.
- D. Weaving cloth

14. What would probably happen if Jaka Tarub didn't hear the noise from waterfall?

- A. He would go to the woods.
- B. Jaka Tarub wouldn't get marry with a fairy
- C. The villagers would believe in fairies.
- D. There wouldn't be woven cloth in the market.

15. If Jaka Tarub could fix the shawl well, the fairy would be likely to...

- A. stay in the village
- B. make cloth
- C. marry Jaka Tarub
- D. fly home

16. We can find the problem of the story in paragraph....
- A. 3 B. 4 C. 5 D. 6
17. What is the main idea of paragraph 2?
- A. Jaka Tarub accidentally saw seven fairies in Roban Waterfall.
B. Jaka Tarub went to Bunder Woods to gather some branches.
C. The fairies wore the shawls over their shoulders and flew away.
D. The seven fairies enjoyed the breathtaking scenery of the waterfall.
18. "...he saw seven beautiful girls enjoying the breathtaking scenery of the waterfall." The underlined word means....
- A. very strange
B. extremely beautiful
C. completely unique
D. absolutely enormous
19. "This made Nawang Wulan fail to fly back home." The word this refers to...
- A. the failure of fixing the shawl
B. the falling in love
C. the earning much money
D. the marriage
20. What is the moral to the story?
- A. It is bad to leave our family behind
B. We must keep our belongings or else we will lose it.
C. Help others achieve their dreams and you will achieve yours
D. Take care of your sisters and they will take care of you in return
21. The writer wrote the story in order to...
- A. tell about the fairies
B. teach moral value to villagers
C. entertain the readers
D. describe a live of a woodsman

Listen carefully to the audio clips that will be played and after listening, answer the questions for each clip.

22. What is the main purpose of the announcement?
- A. To inform students about a new school policy.
 - B. To remind students about upcoming events.
 - C. To announce the results of a recent competition.
23. What club is holding auditions for a play?
- A. The science club
 - B. The drama club
 - C. The music club
24. Where will the field trip be held tomorrow?
- A. At the school library
 - B. At the local museum
 - C. At the auditorium

Listen the recording and answer the questions based on the text you have heard!

25. How many siblings does Alice have?
26. What do Alice's parents do for work?
27. What does Alice do after school?

"It does not matter how slowly you go as long as you do not stop"

